
Academic Policies and Curriculum Committee 
Minutes - 3/6/2014 

 
Present: Tim Goodman, Randy Carter, Ken Homer, Carmine Palumbo, Bob Brown, Da’Mon 
Andrews 
 
Not Present:  Lee Cheek, Austin Fultz, Vice President of SGA 
 
Visitor:  Jordyn Nail 
 
The minutes of the February 27, 2014 APCC meeting were approved. 
 
The Committee ran out of time on a Learning Support Compass Exit Testing proposal 
at the February 27 meeting and lost a quorum.  The Committee delayed action on 
this item until this meeting. A proposal to eliminate Compass Exit Testing from 
all Learning Support classes was presented by the Math/Science and Humanities 
Division.  The proposal was amended to change the effective date to Spring 2014.    
The proposal was passed. 
 
Dr. Brown, Dr. Palumbo, and Ms. Nail were encouraged to move quickly in order to 
be ready for the end of the spring term.  
    
 
 
 
  
 

 


